George Wallace

From: Gregory Brown <execdirector@habitatlowerkeys.org>
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 11:46 AM

To: George Wallace

Subject: 1116 Truman

Hi George,

Habitat for Humanity of Key West and the Lower Keys have changed our plans regarding the 1116 Truman Avenue
project. Due to this change we request that you release the $400K that was allocated for it as we will not be
rehabilitating the property for affordable housing. We would appreciate the ability to reapply for funding on future
projects that we are currently pursuing.

Thank you for your assistance.

Regards,

Gregory Brown
Executive Director

Habitat For Humanity of Key West
and the Lower Florida Keys

Office: 305-294-9006
Personal: 407-924-6563
execdirector@habitatlowerkeys.org
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